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N O T I C E  O F  P U B L I C  H E A R I N G  

M o r a t o r i u m  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Public Hearing(s) will be held on Monday,  

October 3, 2016 at 7:00 p.m., or soon thereafter in Council Chambers of the 

Municipal Building, located at 616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, Washington, before 

the City Council.  

 

The purpose of the public hearing to review and accept public comment on 

Ordinance #16-015 adopted by the Camas City Council on September 6, 2016 and 

establishing a moratorium on the establishment of any wireless communication 

facilities, wireless communication support structure, monopole support structure, 

or lattice support structure, collectively referred to as “Wireless Communication 

Facilities”, within the limits of the City of Camas; and providing for an immediate 

effective date. 

Information including the Ordinance is available on the City of Camas web site 

www.cityofcamas.us and at City Hall, 616 Northeast Fourth Avenue.  

 

Public Comment:  Comments related to this Moratorium may be directed to the Camas 

Community Development Department, 616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, WA 98607 or by 

email at communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us.  
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